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PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
Local Rules Advisory Committee 2024 - 2026 

The United States Bankruptcy Court for the Eastern District of Missouri is 
authorized pursuant to statute and the Federal Rules of Bankruptcy Procedure to make 
Rules of Practice and Procedure governing bankruptcy cases and bankruptcy 
proceedings pending in this district. A Local Rules Advisory Committee ("LRAC") assists 
the Court in reviewing the present local rules, suggesting changes to the rules, and 
soliciting comments from the bar and the public concerning any proposed changes. 
Members of the LRAC are appointed to serve a three-year term. The most recent LRAC 
term concluded at the end of 2023. The Court will create a new LRAC for the 2024 
through 2026 rules cycles.  

Participants on the LRAC are tasked with attending at least one virtual meeting, 
with the possibility of a live meeting or additional virtual meetings as needed, beginning 
in April 2024. Participants on the LRAC should also be prepared to participate in semi-
frequent email correspondence as questions and concerns related to the local rules 
arise during the rules making process.  

Individuals interested in serving on the LRAC for the 2024 through 2026 rules 
cycles should write to LRAC@moeb.uscourts.gov between January 8, 2024, and 
February 7, 2024, expressing their interest. The LRAC is chaired and coordinated by 
Matthew Rodman, Attorney Advisor to the Clerk of Court. Any questions concerning the 
LRAC can be submitted to attorney_advisor@moeb.uscourts.gov. All individuals 
expressing interest will be thoroughly considered by the Clerk’s Office and our panel of 
judges at a Judges’ Meeting in February 2024. Selected individuals will be notified 
about their selection by the first week of March 2024. 

 
      Dana C. McWay 

Clerk of Court 
DATED: January 8, 2024 
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